
 

 

 

August 2024 Progress Report for Sarthak Global Resource Centre (SGRC) 

In August, SGRC continued its commitment to promoting inclusion and skill development with 
several noteworthy achievements. 

Vision in the Dark sessions remained impactful, with two sessions held this month. Participants 
lauded these experiences as transformative, deepening their understanding of the challenges faced 
by the visually impaired and enhancing empathy and awareness. 

The Employment Center saw significant progress, securing seven job placements through new 
partnerships with organizations like Carrier and PolicyBazaar.com. Key activities included 
Business Process Optimization and Disability Understanding Training, further strengthening our 
efforts to enhance recruitment inclusivity. 

At the Skill Development Center, 21 training sessions were conducted for 174 attendees. Topics 
covered included effective time management, leadership skills, and pre-employment preparation. 
This comprehensive training continues to equip individuals with essential skills for the job market. 

The Early Intervention and Rehabilitation Center provided ongoing therapies to 196 
individuals, including three new enrollments. Activities focused on daily living skills and motor 
therapy, significantly benefiting the participants’ development. 

Visitor feedback this month highlighted the continued success of our programs, with many praising 
the "Vision in the Dark" experience and the overall impact of SGRC’s initiatives on promoting 
disability inclusion. 

 

 


